
From: Kathie Marsh <KathieMarsh@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: 'Billy O'Dell'billy@odellcorp.com 

'Angelle LaBorde'angelle@GreenwoodSCchamber.org
Date: 12/20/2012 11:59:19 AM 

Subject: RE: Greenwood Chamber Question

Thank you so much, Katherine. I trust the Governor's Scheduler will contact our office as soon as she receives a
response from the Governor. Senator O'Dell would really like to see this happen! Hope you and your family have a 
Happy Holiday Season, and we look forward to working with you when the General Assembly reconvenes in January. 
Kathie

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 11:23 AM 
To: Kathie Marsh
Cc: 'Billy O'Dell'; 'Angelle LaBorde'
Subject: RE: Greenwood Chamber Question

Kathie,
I have passed the request along to the governor's scheduler. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Kathie Marsh [mailto:KathieMarsh@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 3:20 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: 'Billy O'Dell'; 'Angelle LaBorde'
Subject: FW: Greenwood Chamber Question

Hi Katherine: Senator O'Dell wanted me to send you the enclosed request in hopes that the Governor's schedule will 
allow her to participate. Thanks, Kathie Marsh (Assistant to Senator Billy O'Dell)

From: Billy O'Dell [mailto:billy@odellcorp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 2:55 PM 
To: Kathie Marsh
Subject: FW: Greenwood Chamber Question

Kathie,

Check with Katherine and find out if this could be put together.

From: Angelle LaBorde [mailto:angelle@GreenwoodSCchamber.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 2:19 PM
To: Billy O'Dell
Subject: Greenwood Chamber Question

Senator O'Dell,

I would like to invite the Governor to address the members of the Greenwood Chamber sometime this spring. Would 
it be possible for you to assist us in securing her to come to Greenwood? I know the session will be in, but perhaps 
on a Friday when you are not in session. I don't have a specific date in mind, but perhaps sometime in March or April.

I could schedule a breakfast or lunch, based on her availability.
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Last year, she came and spoke to the Laurens Chamber. She was only here for the Rural Summit last March. I think 
we'd have a terrific turnout.

What do you think? What do you need me to do?

Angelle LaBorde, IOMPresident & CEOGreenwood Chamber of Commerce(864) 223-8431, ext. 226 direct | (864) 229-9785 faxAngelle@GreenwoodSCchamber.orgwww.GreenwoodSCchamber.org
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